
Dear Parents, 
 

 Welcome to Pine Run! I am delighted to have the opportunity to work 
with you and your child this school year. There is so much to learn and discover 
in kindergarten.  The purpose of this letter is to provide you with some quick 
information for the beginning of the school year.  
 

• Please pack a small, healthy snack and drink (small water bottle with 
name on it etc.)  to fuel your child’s learning each day. 

o Please practice opening your child’s snack independently at home, 
so it will be easy for him/her to manage in class. 
 

• Please be sure to view your child’s supply list and send in all the supplies 
as soon as you can.  Donations of classroom supplies are always welcome.  
 

• Please label your child’s backpack, coat, snack box, pencil case with their 
name. 
 

• Please label all of your child’s supplies with their initials. Be sure to keep 
extra of these at home to replenish throughout the year. 

 
• Back to School Night reminder was also distributed at orientation.  

 

• Please review the items and directions from your child’s mailbox at 
kindergarten orientation: pickup placards and lanyard with nametag. 

 

Important Dates 
 

• Tuesday, September 4th   First day of school 
• Thursday, September 6th   Back to School Night 
• Monday, September 10th   No School 
• Wednesday, September 19th  No School  

 

• Students will bring home important papers in their Friday Folder and 
reminders will be sent home via email as well.  Please be sure to have the 
most updated email listed in infinite campus. 
 

• If you have any questions or concerns my email address is 
mromano@cbsd.org. 

 

Smiles,  
 

Megan Romano 


